
 



Report  

 

Document screening was held on 17th August, 2024 in the 

Department of English & Modern European Languages in 

observing Anti-Ragging week.The videos on anti-ragging, 

downloaded from UGC website, were played on the 

screen to make students aware of the consequences of 

ragging. Students watched the videos to get the message 

that ragging is atrocious and it has detrimental effect upon 

the physical, mental health of students and it has an 

adverse effect on life. 

It was presided over by Prof.MatrayiPriyadarshini, Head 

of the department in the presence of  faculty members, 

research scholars and students of the department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


